
 Poplar Ridge School  April Newsletter            
                                                      Thank you families for supporting our Poplar Ridge Core Values.   

         We strive daily in our classrooms for excellence, 

integrity, relationships, courage and respect. #poplarridgerocks 
        

           

                      Top things you need to know about Poplar Ridge for April: 
 

1. Academic Excellence: Thank you families for attending Parent Teacher Interviews. It is truly 

wonderful to celebrate the great learning happening at Poplar Ridge! 

2. Bottle Drive:Thank you to all who contributed! The proceeds go toward upcoming field trips. 

Next bottle drive is May 29 and May 30. 

3. AHS has asked us to share this letter with families.  

AHS Information about Measles 
4. CESD survey - Please fill this out as it guides next year’s planning! Parent Survey 

5. Criminal Record Checks - We are fast approaching field trip season! In order to volunteer, you 

need a current criminal record check on file with the office. If you are unsure if yours is current 

or have any questions please check with Ms. Salomons. 

6. Play afterschool! We have been asked if parents can meet their children on the playground 

afterschool. Absolutely!!!! Please park in the parking lot stalls (in the staff parking lot, beside the 

staff vehicles) and enjoy the playground with your child! 

7. Basketball: Good luck to our grade 6 students in participating in a tournament with the Sylvan 

schools on Apr. 17!  Thank you Mrs. Lidgren for coaching. 

8. Core Values: Our next Core Values Assembly will be on Apr. 29.  Great job to all of our students 

for displaying integrity, respect, courage, excellence and relationships. 

9. Professional Learning Communities: Our teachers will continue their good work in their 

professional learning communities around new curriculum, assessments and learning plans. 

10. School Council: Our next meeting is on May 23.  You are welcome to attend! 

 

Please save the date!!!! We are working with Red Deer County to host an event where our senior 

community members and grandparents can attend a special event at Poplar Ridge School with 

staff and students in the afternoon of June 5. More information to come! 

 

Dates to Remember:  
Apr. 1-4 - Inline Skating 

Apr. 4 - Kindergarten Friday 

           Spirit Day - wear your PR gear 

Apr. 7-11- Education Week 

Apr. 17 - Basketball team goes to HJ 

Apr. 18-27 - Spring Break 

 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/148sFk2rvdmv1jXZScvDr8_1jORuEIlsc/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSffFoMk1P3OZKcABiCfvpiuDbRghSAkT4Ra4wRuyxgIZNRIqQ/viewform?usp=header


 
 
 
 


